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Statement from Chair, Crystal D. Peoples-Stokes Congratulating New Members 

of the Legislative Women’s Caucus 
 

This year, women running for office are increasingly reflecting New York State’s rich diversity. Women are 

winning elections all over the country. The New York State Legislative Women’s Caucus is expecting significant 

successes in the 2019 Legislative Session with 70 women elected and re-elected to the New York State Legislature 

on November 6, 2018. Our growing caucus represents a state that wants to empower the voices of women and put 

women’s issues at the forefront. This is a pink wave; As more and more women are taking a seat at the table, 

families everywhere have powerful voices representing them and fighting for a better future for everyone.  

 

Congratulations to the reelected and newly elected women of the New York State Legislature. I am excited for the 

newly elected women to join us in our fight! 

 

  

Taylor  Raynor AD 18  Monica Martinez SD 3 

Judy Griffin AD 21  Anna Kaplan SD 7 

Catalina Cruz AD 39  Jessica Ramos SD 13 

Mathylde Frontus AD 46  Julia Salazar SD 18 

Karines Reyes AD 87  Alessandra Biaggi SD 34 

Marianne Buttenschon AD 119  Jen Metzger SD 42 

Marjorie Byrnes AD 133  Daphne Jordan SD 43 

Jamie Romeo AD 136  Rachel May SD 53 

Karen McMahon AD 146  
   

 

 

 

We continue to see the caucus grow, with the most women ever elected to the New York State Legislature. Next 

Year marks the centennial anniversary of the first women elected to the New York State Legislature; Ida B. 

Sammis, and Mary Lilly. Since 1919, 193 women have been elected to the Legislature. I look forward to working 

on important women’s issues with all of the remarkable women of the New York State Legislature. 


